
r.

Most Urgent

No. Per (AP-B) B (6)-1/2013 -I.b
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Personnel (AP-II)

From

The Chief Secretary to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.

To

1. All the Administrative Secretaries to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.

2. All Heads of Departments in Himachal Pradesh.
3. All Divisional Commissioners in Himachal Pradesh.
4. All Deputy Commissioners in Himachal Pradesh.

Subject:

.Sir,

Dated Shimla-2, the

Ban on transfers-instructions thereof.

4th June, 2014.

I am directed to invite your attention to this Department's letter of even

number dated 21 st August, 2013 vide which a complete ban on transfer and postings had

been imposed. It is reiterated that no new proposal shall be entertained with regard to

transfer and postings of employees of the State Government and particularly in

Education Department no transfer proposal shall be entertained during the mid

academic session. However, transfers will be considered only to fill up vacancies or in

case of grave administrative exigencies with the prior approval of Hon'ble Chief

Minister.

These instructions may be brought to the notice of all concerned for strict

compliance.

Yours faithfully

~
(S.K.B.S. Negi)

Principal Secretary (Personnel) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
Telephone No. 0177-2621897

***


